~New Hope News~

The All-Church Hayride –This afternoon
The hayride begins at 3:30 p.m. at the farm of Doug and Nina Dewing 24376 N. Fossum Road, Grantsburg. The hayride will be followed by a potluck dinner, bring a dish to pass. Hot dogs and drinks will be provided.
Congregational Meeting~

There will be a congregational meeting on November 12 to vote on whether or not we wish to purchase the 8.5 acre parcel of land located on highway 70 behind the funeral homes for a possible future church building site.

Salvation Army Bell Ringers~

The Salvation Army is looking for bell ringers from November 16 through the Christmas season. If you are interested please see the flyer in the fellowship hall.
Trunk or Treat~

Calvary Covenant is having a trunk or treat with free candy and kid friendly games. on Sunday October 29 3:00-5:00 pm. Everyone is invited to come out for an afternoon of family fun.  
Ruby’s Pantry Pop-Up Pantry is for everyone.
Where: Armory, Pine City MN
When: October 26, 2017  
Time: 5:00 P.M. – 6:30 P.M.
A $20 cash donation at the door is appreciated.
Noah's Park after School Program ~

New Hope Lutheran and Calvary Covenant have joined together for the after school program for children 3 years old through 6th grade. The Wednesday program is held at Calvary Covenant Church in Alpha.  The program will follow the school calendar.  If there is no school, school is cancelled, there is early release or early dismissal, there will be no Children's Program at Calvary that afternoon.  The time to pick up your children at Calvary will be at 5:15 p.m. on Wednesdays. 

Men’s Bible Study- Book of Luke

An interesting study, filled with action and adventure so relevant to finding peace and direction in our turbulent times, led by Dr. Ken Hyatt, is being presented on the book of Luke. This study meets next door at “Harper's Hangout" On Wednesday mornings at 6:30 am. 
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Life’s Healing Choices~

This small group takes a deeper look at the hurts, habits, and hang-ups that stifle the abundant life God has planned for us. We learn how to release past hurts, apply God’s truths to everyday decision-making, forgive and ask others for forgiveness, and build a healthy foundation for change. This group is led by Roselyn Peters and meets at the Grantsburg Public Library on Tuesdays from 10 am to 12 pm and will run for 10 weeks through November 7th. If you are interested in this group please see Roselyn or call the church office.
Bible Study- Not a Fan~
This Bible Study series is held at 7:30 pm at Tammy and Gene Bloomberg's the 2nd and fourth Sunday of the month titled Not a Fan. This is not a conventional small group experience.  It is a cinematic journey, a series of six mini-movies, with the perspective and depth to help shape today’s believer into a first century Christ-follower.   This is truly a cutting edge Bible study that will challenge even the most obedient Christians to re-look at their relationship with Christ. The study marries the all-too-real life situations that so many of us face with the practical, timeless truths of God’s word. It helps us look behind the facade, deep to the heart, in a compelling, believable and timely way. Whether you’re questioning Christianity or have been walking in the faith for decades, these stories, and the messages behind them, will make you stop and think. Twenty times in the New Testament, Jesus Christ issued a compelling and challenging invitation: “Follow Me.” 

Baby Grand Piano Fundraiser~

We are looking to purchase a baby grand piano for our sanctuary which will cost in the neighborhood of $8,800.   Breaking that amount down comes to $100 for each one of the 88 piano keys. For every gift given a portion of one of the 88 piano keys will be colored in as we head toward that goal.   If you wish to donate an entire key in memory of someone please let Casey know.   To make a gift toward this fundraiser, in addition to your regular offering, please put the amount and the word, "Piano Fund"on the "Other” section of your offering envelope or in the memo line of your check. Thank You.
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